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August 16, 2016

Libby Kantner
15 W Kellogg Blvd #310
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Ms. Kantner,

The District 10 Como Community Council supports the proposed change to allowable
liquor store hours. It is our understanding that the changes are to move the closing
times from 8pm to 10pm Monday through Thursday.

Given that all but one suburb have already adopted these hours, we feel that Saint
Paul liquor store and craft brewery owners are at a competitive disadvantage. This
change in the law can only help increase sales at liquor stores and craft breweries
thereby bringing in additional tax revenue for The City.

Sincerely,

7 —

Kim Moon
District 10 Land Use Chair

cc:  Saint Paul City Council



